
 
 
From: Foi Enquiries  
Sent: 27 September 2019 15:55 
 
Subject: FOI-19-1199 - School Meals 
 
Thank you for your information request of  4 September 2019.  Aberdeen City Council (ACC) has 
completed the necessary search for the information requested. Our response is now detailed below. 
 

1. What is the price of a school meal (ie, the amount charged to parents) in a) primary 
schools and b) secondary schools for each of the following academic years: 
 
Primary Schools  

- 2019/20 –  £2.20   
- 2018/19 –  £2.10   
- 2017/18 –  £2.10   
- 2016/17 –  £2.10   
- 2015/14 –  £2.10   
- 2014/15 –  £2.10   

 
Secondary School  

- 2019/20 – £2.45 
- 2018/19 – £2.35 
- 2017/18 – £2.35 
- 2016/17 – £2.35 
- 2015/14 – £2.35 
- 2014/15 – £2.35 

  
2. How many a) primary schools and b) secondary schools provided meals at these prices in 

each of the following academic years: 
 
Primary Schools  

- 2019/20 –  50  
- 2018/19 –  49  
- 2017/18 –  49  
- 2016/17 –  49  
- 2015/14 –  49  
- 2014/15 –  49  

 
Secondary Schools  

- 2019/20 – 11 
- 2018/19 – 11 
- 2017/18 – 12 
- 2016/17 – 12 
- 2015/14 – 12 
- 2014/15 – 12  

 
 
INFORMATION ABOUT THE HANDLING OF YOUR REQUEST 
 



We handled your request for information in accordance with the provisions of the Freedom of 
Information (Scotland) Act 2002. Please refer to the attached PDF for more information about your 
rights under FOISA. 
 
We hope this helps with your request.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 

Access to Information Team  
Aberdeen City Council | Access to Information Team | Customer Feedback 
|Customer 
Marischal College |Business Hub 6,  1st Floor| Broad Street | Aberdeen | AB10 
1AQ 
 
Dial: 01224 522166 
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